Susan Margles

DEC 16 2013

MS. MARILYN IAFRATE
COUNCILLOR, WARD 1

CITY OF VAUGHAN

2141 MAJOR MACKENZIE DR
VAUGHAN ON L6A 1T1

Dear Councillor Iafrate:
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" Thank you for your letter to Mr. Deepak Chopra, President and Chief Executive
Officer, regarding addressing for the Nashville-Kleinburg area. Mr. Chopra has asked

me to respond.

I should explain that the City of Vaughan was originally consulted in 1991-1992 With
respect to the area known as Woodbridge. At that time, the boundaries and
community names were established. While we do recognize Kleinburg as an official
mailing municipality, the perceived boundaries may differ from those originally
established. As such, some residents in this area may be included as part of the
Woodbridge addressing designation, while others may be known as Kleinburg.

Should you wish to re-evaluate the area’s current distinction, as you mention, the
City of Vaughan can submit a request to Canada Post representatives, at which time
we will proceed with the consultation process. Many factors will be considered,
including the impact of potential postal code changes.

For any questions or to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact
Carlo Oliviero, Officer of Government Affairs for the Greater Toronto Area, at 613-

734-7589.

Again, thank you for writing, and I trust that this information will be useful.

Yours sincerely,

Susan Margles
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